
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, Ontario N6B 1Z2 

City of London 
  
 
Dear Chair, 
 
On behalf of London City Council, we want to sincerely thank you and your board for the 
opportunity to join your upcoming meeting. As we continue working through 2026 budget 
discussions, our goal is to collaborate in identifying opportunities that help maintain high-
quality services while alleviating pressures on the tax base. 
 
As part of our discussion, we hope to explore a number of potential considerations. We 
understand that your organization has received financial training from the City, and we 
would be interested in hearing how that has been applied and whether there are areas  
where additional support might be beneficial.  
 
We would also like to discuss opportunities for provincial and federal advocacy—
whether your organization is currently accessing available programs, and whether the 
City’s Government Relations team can assist with letters of support or broader 
advocacy efforts.  
 
Additionally, we would welcome a conversation about the potential benefits of group 
procurement and whether this might offer efficiencies.  
 
Finally, we are interested in any ideas your board may have regarding revenue 
generation, as well as whether there are capital expenses that could be delayed or 
phased over a longer timeframe to help manage financial pressures. 
 
These topics are intended to serve as a starting point for discussion, with any further  
consideration or decision-making to take place in future meetings.  
 
We appreciate your time and insights, and we look forward to a productive 
conversation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Josh Morgan            Elizabeth Peloza 
Mayor                       Budget Chair, Ward 12 City Councillor 
 


